
 

 
 
 
May 2, 2023 
 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, Oregon 97308-1088 
 
 
Re: CNGC Advice No. O23-04-01, Schedule 800, Biomethane Receipt Services 
 
On April 12, 2023, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or Company) filed Advice No. O23-04-01, 
proposing changes to Schedule 800, Biomethane Receipt Service with a requested effective date of May 
17, 2023. With this letter, the Company requests to extend the requested effective date until June 28, 
2023, to allow more time to work through questions with Commission Staff.  
 
Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Michael Parvinen at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Lori Blattner 
 
Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
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